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31 August 2010

Our ref: W10/471

Mr Daniel Cavallo

AlDirector, Government Land and social Projects
Department of Planning

GPO Box 39

SYDNEY MSW 2001

Attn: Mr Michael Buckley

By email to: Michael. Buckley@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Cavallo

Exhibition of Vehicle and Pedestrian Safety Project at Sydney Opera
House (MP 09_0200)

| refer to your letter received 16 August 2010 inviting a submission on the
above project.

Please be advised that NSW Maritime does not intend to make a submission
at this stage.

If you have any questions please contact Mr lan Tait, Assessments Officer on
telephone 9563 8812 or email jtait@maritime.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

|
Al!a%d W/ﬁ;

Manager Property Planning
Property, Planning and Infrastructure Division

NSW MARITIME
James Craig Road Rozelle Bay NSW 2039
Locked Bag 5100 Camperdown NSW 1450
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